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Monday 29th January 2024 
 

World Book Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are pleased to announce the children will be celebrating World Book Day, 
which is on Thursday 7th March, by dressing-up as their favourite book character. 
 
We are always excited to see the children wearing their homemade 
costumes and guessing which book character they are.   There are many 
ideas online on how to make your favourite character’s costume at home. 
 
In addition, as part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil 
interest in reading, the school is running two competitions:  
 

- a sponsored read throughout February where all contributions will be used to buy further 
books for the school  

- diorama based on a book or story in a jar ( see next page for ideas) that is due in on 
Wednesday 6th March and winners will be announced on World Book Day in assembly. 
There will be a winner and runner up per year group!  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Atkins 
English Lead  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Create a diorama based on a book. 
 
Use an old shoe box, some junk modelling materials and some paint to create a diorama based on 
a book. This could be a classroom for The Boy at the Back of the Classroom, a chocolate factory 
for Charlie and the Chocolate Factory or a scrap metal yard for The Iron Man. Take a look at the 
pictures for ideas –  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story in a Jar. 

Create a scene in a jar based on a book of your choice. You can choose a book you are reading 
now, a childhood favourite or any other book you like. Use different craft supplies and junk 
modelling material to create your scene.  

 


